
From:  

Sofia K  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

NE Portland neighborhoods like Albina have seen increased impact by adding large freeways and 
infrastructure that are disruptive to communities living there. We've seen displacement already as well 
as increased pollution and rates of asthma. We know there are hot spots like in Lents, close to me, due 
to issues like freeways and large roads with little to no tree cover and other ways to cool a 
neighborhood. An EIS should be standard before making changes that will impact Oregon communities, 
especially for such a large expanse in the Rose Quarter.  

 


